
Familias Latinas

We are delighted to invite you to join the 2023 American Society for Deaf Children (ASDC)
second annual conference for Latino families. Our mission is to train Latino families to

understand the need to live together as a family with deaf children. Join us for our full-day
conference that will be held in Spanish via Zoom.

12:30 – 6:00 pm EST
Virtual via  Zoom | $25

Self-Determination: Independence,
Freedom of Choice and Responsibility

Saturday
NOVEMBER 4

bit.ly/ASDC2023Conferencia
REGISTER
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